B105 June Newsletter

"The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make His face shine on you and be gracious to you."

Numbers 6:24-25

We enjoyed celebrating our wonderful moms and having play dates with our dads last month. We truly appreciate ALL that you do!

Shout Out to our SERVICE MEN & WOMEN! Thank you for your service WE WILL NEVER FORGET your sacrifice. At the end of the month, we honored our service men and women and thanked God for them daily!

A HUGE THANK YOU goes out to all of you for your loving kindness, encouraging notes, gifts, and beautiful flowers that you showered us with during Teacher Appreciation. This isn't just a job for us, it is our passion and a calling.

Time has surely flown by and we can't believe it's already the end of the school year! It has been a phenomenal year here in B105 and we are cherishing every last minute with our kiddos. We have seen so many accomplishments and are pleased to see growth in each and every one of them. Friendships and bonds were made that we pray will last for a lifetime. The children's love for Jesus, our Creator, is remarkable! Because of their knowledge of Him and what He did for us, we have witnessed our class love, serve, pray, and share with each other and with those around them. Their enthusiasm for the Bible is so encouraging to us and touches our hearts! We are confident that each child will leave our classroom having a heart for Jesus and for His Kingdom. You all have been an ENORMOUS blessing and it has brought us complete joy to watch your children learn and grow into capable, creative, compassionate, and communicative children. We're so proud of our class and we are honored to have been able to be a part of your preschool story.

Who's excited for summer break?! This month, we will finish off the school year and kick off summer with our theme of camping and Country Round Up! YEEHAW! We will celebrate and treasure our last weeks together.

